7/3/16, 9:12 PM

12-18-14
TOWN MEETING
12/18/14
Precursors
SAB - none

Staff meeting- none
Announcements

Yearbook: voting in progress for the cover design. A cart with iPads will be in the library today for voting
as Eleanor will be out on a field trip.

APS Filmfest: Tom said that they are going to need outside teacher funds. He will speak with the
administrators and get back to Town Meeting when/if necessary.

Earnest sends his thanks to the HB community for its assistance and support. He hopes to be back at
work in January.

Consent Items

Catherine requested funding for outside teacher money for spring English electives. $8000 was approved
for 5 outside teachers.

Motions
Amir said the water temperature in the fountains is too cold and asks that they be adjusted. Discussion

followed and suggestions were made to use water bottles (on sale now by the senior class). Motion did not
pass, but Frank said he would see if anything could be done to adjust the temperature.

Amir then brought up last week’s proposal regarding off-campus privileges and asked that 7th graders be

allowed to leave school property. After a discussion concerning problems with some allowed and some not, the
question was called, and the motion did not pass.

Discussions - None
Chair: Erin Lammie

Co-Chair: Bennett Weinschenk

Secretary: Margaret Gorman
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